
From: Susan Yates 

Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2023 3:50 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Fwd: TUP - 2023.4 376 Tinson Road  

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Carol Goozh  

Subject: TUP - 2023.4 376 Tinson Road 

Date: November 25, 2023 at 8:01:14 AM PST 

To: telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca, pluckham@islandstrust.bc.ca, 

syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

Dear Trustees, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to the current application for a Temporary 

Use Permit for a short term vacation rental at 376 Tinson Road. I understand that 

this application will be reviewed in an upcoming trustee meeting.  

 

When this application was originally submitted in 2021 (GB-TUP-2021.1) the 

people in the neighbourhood spoke up loud and clear and said they did not want 

to have this commercial enterprise operating in their community. Many letters 

were written and representations made to the islands trustees. As a result the TUP 

was denied. 

 

Since then nothing has changed and yet the owners of the property at 376 Tinson 

continue to demonstrate a blatant disrespect for their neighbours by taking another 

try to get their business established. 
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Please deny this application and enter my opposition and this letter into the 

official record.  

 

Regards, 

 

Carol Goozh 

Gabriola Island 

 

 

 


